
 
 
Date: 14th June, 2024 
 
To, 
The Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Ltd. 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai –400 001 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub.: Clarification on increase in Company’s Share Price 
 
We refer to your email communication ref. no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KS/ 2024-2025/4314 dated 13th 
June, 2024 seeking clarification on increase in Company’s Share price.  
 
We place on record that there has been no material information and/or occurrence of events 
triggering disclosure under the aforesaid regulation within the knowledge of the management of 
the Company. We want to clarify that the Company has always believed in good Corporate 
Governance and assures that it shall always abide by the rules & regulations applicable to the 
Company including keeping the stock exchanges duly informed on receipt of all the price sensitive 
information(s). 
 
Hope to have clarified the position in the matter. 
 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours faithfully, 
For AEONX DIGITAL TECHNOLOGY LTD. 
 
 
 
KRUPAL UPADHYAY 
COMPANY SECRETARY & COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
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